## \*\*\* Migration Alliance

Advancing common goals and securing common interests for migration agents

Brian Jones MIA National President

MIA National Office PO Box Q102 QVB NSW 1230

30 September 2009

Dear Mr. Jones,

The management committee and the membership of Migration Alliance congratulate all successful candidates in the recent MIA State elections. Migration Alliance looks forward to a mutually supportive relationship with all members of the MIA in furtherance of the interests of all Registered Migration Agents

Yours sincerely,

Leonie L. Barber MMA Management Committee

Signed on behalf of the Migration Alliance Level 3, 36 Carrington St, Sydney NSW 2000

© Migration Alliance ABN 20 093 932 337